Friends of St Paul's

Dear Parents/Carers and Children

It's DISCO time again!!!

Tickets are now available for the Summer Disco which is to be held on Thursday 19th June.

- Reception and KS1 3.15pm till 4.30pm (children can come to school in their disco clothes, but no open toed or high heel shoes please!)
- Sorry this event is not suitable for Nursery children.

To ensure the safety of the children, please remember:-

- ☑ Do not leave your child(ren) outside before the start time.
- Parents of Reception and KS1 children **DO NOT** need to come to school at 3.15pm as the children will go straight to the disco after school.
- ☑ KS2 children should arrive through the main school entrance.
- ☑ No child will be allowed to walk home alone, so please ensure they are collected promptly by an adult. Reception & KS1 (finishes at 4.30pm) to be collected from the playground near their classroom and KS2 (finishes at 5:45pm) to be collected from the Playground near their classroom.
- ☑ Unfortunately, other than volunteers, we cannot accommodate parents waiting on the site for children during the disco.
- ☑ Do not allow your child(ren) to bring mobile phones.

Tickets are £3 per child or £6 per family. Please complete the reply slip below and return with your payment in an envelope marked FOSP DISCO with your child/s name and year. Payment can be made in cash.

ivially thanks	for your continued :	support.	

FOSP Summer Disco – Thursday 19th June 2024			
Name of Child:-	Class		
Name of Child:-	Class		
Name of Child:	Class		
Total Englaced: £			